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A Systematic Approach to Incision Planning  
and Graft Excision in Gender-affirming 
Vaginoplasty: Erratum
The article “A Systematic Approach to Incision 
Planning and Graft Excision in Gender-affirming 
Vaginoplasty,” published as e4103 in Plastic and 
Reconstructive Surgery Global Open on February 15, 
2022, was published with an error in the data. On 
page 2 in the Methods section, in the sentence, 
“In our experience, patients with DPS more than 
8 cm tend to have insufficient penoscrotal skin flap 
surface area to reliably cover the area around the 

introitus,” this should be instead be “patients with 
DPS less than 8 cm….”

This how now been corrected on the website.

REFERENCE
	 1.	� Dy GW, Butler C, Peters B, et al. A systematic approach 

to incision planning and graft excision in gender-
affirming vaginoplasty. Plast Reconstr Surg Global Open. 
2022;10:e4103.

LWW Copyright © 2022 The Authors. Published by Wolters Kluwer 
Health, Inc. on behalf of The American Society of Plastic Surgeons.
This is an open-access article distributed under the terms of the Creative 
Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives License 4.0 
(CCBY-NC-ND), where it is permissible to download and share the 
work provided it is properly cited. The work cannot be changed in any 
way or used commercially without permission from the journal.
DOI: 10.1097/GOX.0000000000004280

Erratum

doi: 10.1097/GOX.0000000000004103
doi: 10.1097/GOX.0000000000004103
doi: 10.1097/GOX.0000000000004103
doi: 10.1097/GOX.0000000000004103
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/

